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NLTA MEDIA ADVISORY
NLTA PRESIDENT TO MAKE A STATEMENT

St. John’s, NL… The Newfoundland and Labrador Teachers’ Association has become increasingly 
concerned about the state of education in this province, the lack of adequate resources to 
meet complex student needs, and the frequency and severity of violent incidents in schools. 

NLTA President Trent Langdon will comment on the Association’s concerns, including a 
discussion of information received through a recent Access to Information request. The 
availability will take place at 10:30 a.m. on Tuesday, March 26 and will be available to members 
of the media at that time at the NLTA Office, 3 Kenmount Road, St. John’s.

The media availability will also be streamed live on the NLTA Facebook page at www.facebook.
com/nlta.nl.ca.
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For further information contact:
Jennifer Tulk, NLTA Communications, 709-682-3751; jtulk@nlta.ca
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